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4b. Financial reports are as expected.  As I have been mentioning we had planned to be $300,000 ahead of last year, but are going to exceed this.  These are not the final numbers for the year as we keep our books open until mid-August to allow us to get our Special Ed billing and other items entered into the appropriate year.  
4e. There are a couple of coaching recommendations to approve.  
7a. I will have some additional information on gas buses versus diesel buses based on our conversation from last month’s meeting.  
7b. We need to determine our legislative priorities.  We will ask each board member for their priorities and report those that receive the most votes.  
7c. I will have an update on the project.  The big note is that the preconstruction dirt work bids will be opened on July 25th at 2:00.  We will have a special board meeting to approve the winning bid and authorize entering into a contract with the winning bidder.  
8a. We need to approve the milk and bread bid for the year.  I will have additional information available for you at the board meeting, but you can see the bids online.  
8b. We need to approve Bob as our Secretary and Treasurer.
8c. I recommend we stay with Bank Iowa as our school depository.  
8d. I recommend we appoint myself and Linda Tiemessen as the Level I investigators and Mike Anderson and Martin Hemann as the Level II investigators.  
8e. I recommend we appoint Mike Anderson as the city truant officer and Martin Hemann as the county truant officer.  
8f. In keeping with our technology rotation, we need to approve computer purchases for the elementary teachers.  We had new ones last year for teachers in 5-12 and the elementary ones are now four years old, so we need to purchase new ones.  
8g. Last year we leased the building next to Office World for our Iowa BIG program.  We plan to move the program out to the bus barn, but want the students involved in the program to be involved in designing and reworking the space.  At this time, we have 37 students signed up for the program.  We would like to lease the current building until Christmas at which time we hope to have the bus barn ready.  I have talked to the landlord and they will agree to this, but it will mean an increase in monthly rent of $25.  I will have more information at the board meeting.  
8h. We’ve had some requests to rent the Iowa BIG movie equipment.  The students have put together a proposal and someone should be here to answer questions.  
8i. We have a proposal to replace three copiers at the high school with two new ones.  I will share additional information at the meeting.  
8j. It is time to paint the lines again on the track.  Please see the attachment explaining the history of the track and the bid to paint the lines.  
8k. We need to approve the list of fundraisers for this school year.  

